
 

 

 

 
 
Akelius Residential Property AB (publ) 

 

Jonas Rogberg 

replaces Pål Ahlsén 

as Chairman of the 

Board 

The Chairman of the Board, Pål Ahlsén, has due to his 
appointment as CEO of Castellum AB given notice of 
resignation from the Board of Directors in Akelius 

Residential Property AB effective immediately.  

The company has therefore today held an extraordinary 

shareholders’ meeting at which the meeting elected 
Jonas Rogberg to replace Pål Ahlsén as Director and 
Chairman of the Board until the end of the next annual 

general meeting. 

Jonas Rogberg has been with Akelius for eight years 

and is currently the General Counsel of the Akelius 
Foundation group which includes Akelius Residential 
Property AB. 

 

Berlin, 2025-08-27 

Ralf Spann 
CEO 
+49 173 643 65 90 

ralf.spann@akelius.de 

 

 

The information was submitted for publication at 07:45 CEST 

on 27 August 2025.  
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